
 
 
 
Dear Members, 
Once more we are holding our fundraising golf day for the Shoalhaven Cancer Care Centre, 
its on Friday 4th October 
Make sure you book early as numbers have to be limited.  
 
 
 

 
 
Raffle tickets will be on sale soon. First prize will be a Titleist Driver, including fitting to the 
winner,  provided by Titleist and Greg. The more you buy the more chance you have to win. 
In time I will let you know the other prizes, just building up the anticipation. 
 
As you can see from below, the day will be packed with a range of fun events.  
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As always, thanks to the Country Motor Company there will be the chance to win a car for a 
Hole In One!   
And then every par 3 will have a prize for nearest the pin for both the men and the women 
players. For a small donation (well not that small) there is the chance to  win a bottle of 
vintage port at the President’s Port Hole! At the Super Hole, if you fancy a flutter, you can 
test your accuracy. But you will be up against one of Will’s usual cunning pin positions. Get 
inside the rings and you will get your punt back and more! 
This year you can buy a Mulligan, or several! And don’t we all need one of these from time 
to time. I’m think of buying one for the 13th, then again there’s the 16th and the 18th! And …. 
And…. Maybe I’ll just buy a couple! And if you run out of Mulligan’s, then on one of the 
holes you will be able to buy a Drive! Of course if you may be good enough without any of 
these aids to win the longest drive. And as you go around the course there will be trivia 
questions.  Not forgetting that if you come along decked out in your finest pink and/or blue 
golfing gear (as you undoubtably will), you could win a reward just for looking good!  
While all this is going on we may even play a bit of golf with the top pair in each category 
winning a prize. Nearer the time we will be firming up on the details, and I will let you know. 
There will also be the need for a number of helpers before, during and after the day on a 
variety of jobs. These will include out on the course at the Hole in One, helping out selling 
raffle tickets, the Mulligan’s, the Buy a Drive, and the Port Hole vouchers. Even helping set 
up the clubhouse. The list goes on.  So if you can’t play but want to support the day. Let me 
know. You will be most welcome. I’m sure we will find something for you to do. 
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BUY A DRIVE 

NOT JUST GOLF THERE’S MORE, MUCH MORE. 

PRIZES FOR 
DRIVES 



And finally, any donations of prizes or financial support, is always gratefully received. 
Stay tuned! More details down the track. 
 
 
John Clawley 
President. 
President@shoalhavenheadsgolfclub.com.au 
 

 
 


